
 
           

September 2022 

 

Dear Friends, 

It is hard to believe that fall is here.  Where has the year gone?  With fall comes change, I am sorry to tell 

you that Rebecca Force, who had been our wonderful publicity person has stepped away from FOL for 

the time being.  We are anxious for her return, but at this time Friends of the Library is in need of a 

computer savvy person to take on the formatting of the quarterly newsletter, the BookPlate.  If you are 

interested, please let me know.  It’s a great opportunity to enhance our Friends group and let the 

community know what is happening.   

Speaking of community, thanks to all who worked the overstock sale and special thanks to all the 

community that brought their bags and filled them.  We were able to provide the library with $1,334.46.  

So give yourselves a pat on the back. 

A word about donations.  FOL has been blessed with many, many donations, and we are grateful.  We 

have also been given so many items that we cannot sell.  These items are moldy, dirty, and/or chewed 

on.  PLEASE if you wouldn’t buy the item yourself then go ahead and recycle it, so we at FOL don’t have 

to spend our time and gas taking items to Orion to be recycled.   

We are able to sell:  Books and Monographs, Childrens Books, College Textbooks less than 10 years old, 

Some Foreign Language Books, and Both Hardcover and Paperbound Fiction and Nonfiction. 

Books must be free of Mildew, Mold, Excessive Dust and Dirt and must not have Water Damage.  Spines 

should be in good condition, and there should be no missing pages, covers or dust jackets. 

We cannot accept: Annuals and yearbooks, Directories, Telephone Books, Indexes, Journals and 

Periodicals, Non-Western script books, Tax or government forms. 

Our next Book Sale is coming up quickly.  It will be held at the library. 

  Thursday, September 29, 9 am-12 pm is members only sale and memberships are $5.00 per year. 

  From 12 noon to 6:45 pm the sale will be open to the public.  

  Friday, September 30, 9 am-4:45 pm open to the public 

  Saturday, October 1, 9 am-2 pm open to the public {half price day} 

 



 
 

We will also be doing another Fall Raffle starting October 1 – 31.  Carol Harris, our vice president is 

donating a lovely basket of goodies.  Tickets at $3.00 each or 3 tickets for $5.00.  The basket will be 

displayed at the library circulation desk. 

National Friends of the Library Week is October 16 thru October 23, 2022.  We will have a table in the 

lobby of the library.  

As always: Thank You for Supporting the Friends of the Library. 

Penny DeJournett, President 

870-754-0514 

Pdejournett68@gmail.com 

Friends of the Library, Boone County, Arkansas 


